
 
 

CIRCULAR/AIS/JAN/2023-24/92 Date: 05/01/2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that due to the Collector's order, the winter break for classes Pre-primary to 

VIII has now been extended till Saturday,  January 13, 2024. Consequently, the school will 

now reopen on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. 

Kindly note that Monday, January 15, 2024, is a school holiday on account of Makar Sankranti.  

Regards, 

Principal 
 
 


